
Central MN Corvette Association Meeting Minutes
May 20, 2023 Schwieters Chevrolet

● Meeting was called to order by Gary Garberg, President. 34 members present
● Approved agenda
● Schwieters Chevrolet announced an offer of $1,000 off price to any members who

purchase a new Corvette from the dealership. They want to continue having meetings
there etc-

● New members in attendance were introduced: John & Barb Reber, Cindy & Steve Kane,
and Randy Kragh.

● Secretary report was summarized by Mary Bulthuis (subbing for Deb Murphy) Motion by
Lynn Steenblock and second by Gary McCarney to approve the minutes.

● Treasurer reported $1375.80 in checkbook
● Sponsors recognized: Murphy Chevrolet in Foley MN, Schwieters in Cold Spring MN,

Auto Trim and Design, Waite Park MN, Dale’s Auto Detailing, St Cloud MN, Associate
Sponsor Country Chevrolet, Annandale, MN

● Old Business: Lynn Steenblock reminded members that a NCCC form must be filled out
with date, starting point and ending point at least 10 days prior and sent to Lynn. He
also proposed putting the PDF form on the CMCA web site for easy access.

● Gary Garberg explained how members can use Centennial Sports for clothing
and that the door is always locked but calling the number on the door will get the
owner to open the door.

○ The scheduled events for summer were discussed with some details of them by
the member organizing the event.

● New Business: documents were passed out and included a potential event request.
Dale Hellickson offered a cruise to Mankato MN to visit Unique Motors on July 8, 2023.

○ Discussed Club Picnic, Fall Meeting date, and Christmas Party, possibly
December 29, 2023.

○ Ron Bulthuis talked about a 2024 Caravan to the Corvette Museum in Bowling
Green.

○ Some discussion on the restaurant Willys on the Water in Big Lake MN as
possible associate sponsor, Ron Bulthuis offered to look into it.

○ Gary Garberg introduced a name tag raffle for members who are present wearing
a name tag. Pat Rolph won a $25 gift card.

○ Raffle was held with several prizes from sponsors. 50/50 winner was Eileen
Hamann.

● Meeting adjourned with a cruise led by Barry Hample

Submitted by Mary Bulthuis in Deb Murphy’s absence.


